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MINUTES
Thursday June 10, 2010
PRESENT:  Proctor Wentworth. Chip Hastings, Tracey McCormick, Bob O’Brien 
VISITORS:    Jim Stewart (liaison)
CALL TO ORDER: Chairman Tracey McCormick called the meeting to order at 7:03 PM 
MEMBER’S COMMENTS/REPORTS: 

Mr. O’Brien noted that he has been in touch with all of the department heads he is liaison to.  .  

There were no further comments or reports

New Business:
New Budget Committee Resource Book:  Chairman McCormick explained the new resource book.  It is hoped that any information the committee needs will be in the book.  

Review of Police Contract- The contract is up in 2011 and there is a copy in each member’s book. 

          Compensation Policy- The compensation policy for employees is behind on vacation time. Currently employees get 

three weeks after 10 years and most towns are three weeks after 5 years. This will be discussed more at budget time.  

School Budget, Tools and comparison of enrollment- The statistics on the school enrollment needs to be corrected in the resource books, some of the pages are missing. There is also a copy of the school budget for review. The July meeting will discuss the school budget as well as look at the cost of schools with enrollment going down.  

Members- Selectman Stewart asked if the Budget Committee was short a member.  Mrs. Routhier has been absent from a number of meetings. Chairman McCormick stated a resignation was just turned into the Selectman. Noting the process for filling the seat goes to the Selectman. Mr. Stewart requested any referrals for the seat vacancy. Mr. Wentworth suggested that Mr. Vass be asked by the Selectmen to fill the empty seat whereas he was the runner up in the last election. The idea was supported by Mr. Hastings. There was some discussion about whether or not he would have the time and in the end all agreed he should be contacted by the Selectman as an option. It was also noted that The Budget Committee appreciate being asked for a referral and would like to be part of the process.
Approval of Minutes:

          The minutes were continued until the next meeting.  There are a couple of edits needed. 
Visitors Comments:

There were none
Next Meeting: Thursday July 8th 7:00 pm
ADJOURNMENT

On a motion from B. O’Brien, seconded by T. McCormick, the meeting was adjourned at 7:59 pm.
For the Committee

Secretary 
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